COUNTRY CLUB HEIGHTS

UTILITIES IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
Community Update: August 1, 2024

The efforts to temporarily restore accessibility in the neighborhood remain
ongoing. This includes street sweeping and the temporary restoration of sidewalks,
driveways, and roadway for affected residents. The temporary restoration
contractor has completed work on Clyde Avenue, Exeter Avenue, Burns Street, and
Continental Boulevard, with only sod installation remaining in select areas. We °
expect to finish all temporary restoration work within the next week.

In the meantime, Seminole County is still actively working through the process to
secure a new contractor for the permanent improvements and will keep you
informed of any new updates. We appreciate your continued patience through
this process.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions to Community Project
Liaison, Leann Wishah, via email at CCH-Utilities-Project@seminolecountyfl.gov
or by phone at (352) 432-8179.

Work schedules are subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.

For the latest updates on the project’s progression and project updates please visit 4’ .
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